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The DFE states:  

“..is effective from 1 September 2013, requires schools to publish 
certain information on their websites. Where schools have 
received, or are receiving, year 7 catch-up premium funding, they 
are required to publish the following specified information about 
their use of the funding: 

• how the school plans to spend the current academic year’s 
allocation  

• how the school spent the previous academic year’s 
allocation. This must cover:  

• what effect the expenditure had on the educational 
attainment of those pupils at the school for whom the 
year 7 catch-up premium funding was allocated  

• how the school assessed the effect on attainment  

Schools with year 7 pupils should be able to calculate fairly 
accurately what the new academic year’s allocation will be, once 
they receive information from feeder primary schools about pupils’ 
performance in the key stage 2 assessments. The government will 
allocate £500 in respect of each pupil who was at a maintained 
school in year 6 who has not attained level 4 in reading and/or 
mathematics (maximum £500 per pupil).” 
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